
 

 

 

 

TO:   Honorable Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

VIA:   Robin Gomez, City Manager 

FROM:  Jay Hatch, Recreation Director 

DATE:  November 9, 2023 

RE:  Madeira Beach Youth Baseball and Softball - Contract 

 

Background 

The City of Madeira Beach and Madeira Beach Youth Baseball and Softball Boosters, Inc. are 

both interested in formalizing a contract for the ongoing use of the Madeira Beach Recreation 

Complex. Serving as the longstanding home fields for the Madeira Beach Youth Baseball and 

Softball (formerly Gulf Beaches Little League), the complex has played a pivotal role since the 

league's inception. The City and the League have enjoyed a positive and collaborative relationship, 

and now aim to establish a contract that not only sustains their successful partnership but also 

secures its longevity into the future.  

 

Fiscal Impact 

Madeira Beach Youth Baseball and Softball would pay $2,500 per season, spring and fall, for the 

of the facilities. Additionally, the League would pay $10 a player, per season, up to 250 registered 

players for the utilization of the fields.  

Recommendation 

Staff Recommends approval of the proposed contract with Madeira Beach Youth Baseball and 

Softball Boosters, Inc.  

Attachments 

Madeira Beach Youth Baseball and Softball Boosters, Inc Contract 


